
9/2024 UPDATE to Streamlyne IRB Questionnaire 
 
Dear Streamlyne IRB users: 
  
The IRB is implementing changes to the “New IRB Protocol” questionnaire in Streamlyne.  These changes will 
include: 
  

1. Removing the Maestro Transfer section (no longer relevant) 
2. Adding a Determination of Not Human Subjects section 
3. Adding a Reliance Agreement  Section 
4. Editorial changes to the New Research Study section 

  
These changes will help us centralize the processing of these different functions. 
  
Importantly, these changes have three direct impacts: 
  

1. The IRB will no longer accept MS Word determination forms. All determinations will need to be 
processed via streamlyne applications. 

2. Similarly, all reliance agreements will need to be processed through Streamlyne. 
3. Updates to the questionnaire will directly affect individuals who have started an “old” questionnaire 

but have not submitted it yet. 
  
Regarding the latter, when an investigator opens a partially completed questionnaire, they will receive a message 
saying that a new version of the questionnaire has been published. As shown below, “Copy the answers…” is the 
default value—DO NOT CHANGE THIS—just select “Update,” and the system will transfer your answers to the 
newer version.  (NOTE: If you choose “Do not copy,” your answers will be lost.) 
  
  

 
  
We anticipate that these changes will better serve our users and the IRB. 
Please don’t hesitate to contact the IRB if you have any questions.   You can email ric_admin@nmsu.edu or call 
575-646-7177. 
  
Joe Tomaka 
IRB Chair 
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